
The second half of term has been full of lots more fun events and
learning activities. We were delighted to play a part in the poppy display
at Bournemouth War Memorial for Remembrance Day. Our pupils joined

two other schools to produce over 700 poppies made from recycled
bottles. We held a minute’s silence in school and learnt about why

Remembrance Day is so special. We are so very proud of our pupils!
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Charity Events, School Trips and Celebration Days

Dates for next half term
Wed 3rd Jan - Pupils return to school.

Thu 25th Jan - Explorers Stour River Nature
Reserve Trip

Mon 29th Jan - National Puzzle Day
Mon 29th Jan - Fri 2nd Feb - National

Storytelling Week
Fri 2nd Feb - End of Half Term

To celebrate No Pen Day we put our pens
and pencils down and developed our

speaking and listening skills.

We have
another five

fantastic new
staff members

who have
joined the

school.

Mrs Collier
Little Stars TA

Miss Hurcombe
Shooting Stars

HLTA

Miss Bray
Astronauts TA

Mrs Gibbs
Therapy Assistant

Miss Hinds
Therapy Assistant

Learning about our
Community
Little Stars class have
been learning about
people in our
community who help us,
such as doctors, lollipop
people, vets and bus
drivers!

We have continued
to enjoy lots of fun

activities and charity
events. We raised

money for Children in
Need and played a
fantastic game of

‘guess the staff baby’. 

We took part in 
Anti-Bullying/

Kindness Week and
enjoyed school trips
to The Oceanarium,

Bournemouth
Aviation Museum and

Nicks Farm. 


